
 

Coming up next term… 

Tuesday 16th April  

Coffee Morning with the School Nurse—8:30am, KS2   

 

Wednesday 17th April  

Year 5 Swimming Lesson 1:30-2:30pm  

 

18th-19th April  

Year 4 Llandudno Residential  

 

Thursday 2nd May  

KS2 building closed to Y3-5 including Owl Class 

 

Monday 6th May 

Bank Holiday—school closed 
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What a super week we have had to finish our spring term. We hope 

you all have a great Easter break! A big thank you to Ernie at the 

Old Star Pub for providing every child with an Easter Egg! The      

children were delighted to receive their generous gift. We had a      

record breaking £1308.52 profit from our Easter Bingo! Thank 

you to all who attended and for all of the donations.  

Today was Darnhall Doughnut Day. The children enjoyed a         

delicious doughnut treat! We also welcomed Reception Parents and 

Carers for an Easter Stay and Play session. We really look forward 

to     seeing  the children booked onto our HAF Easter Activities 

over the holidays. Please note, any cancellations / no shows will be 

charged on ParentPay. Please note next term we will not be selling 

any snack for KS2. Children must bring a healthy snack for break 

time. A new system will be introduced shortly where children can  

order from a variety of snacks.   



School lunches  

 The first week back is Week 3 

Please ensure you book meals in 

advance over the Easter holidays. 

You can find our menus on the 

school website under  

Parent and Carers—School 

Lunches.  

A big well done to this 

week’s attendance      

winners  

Bear Class 

Who have won with 

97.3% attendance this 

week.  

They have been rewarded 

with 15 minutes of extra 

outdoor play.   
After School Clubs  

Our Spring Term Afterschool Clubs 

have now finished. Thank you to 

all staff for running them and for a 

great variety of sessions. Our 

Summer Term Club offerings will 

be shared when we come back.  

Our Wraparound Care 

booking system is now 

live to book sessions 

for next half term. 

Please note the         

upcoming changes to 

prices.  










